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17th July 2025 

Dear Parents 

Year 4 Residential 15th - 17th April 2026 

Our Year 4 pupils have an exciting opportunity to go on a two-night residential trip 
to PGL Liddington, Foxhill, Liddington, Swindon SN4 0DZ. The centre offers a number 
of activities, designed to challenge pupils, teach them new skills, help them to build 
confidence and strengthen friendships. 

The following link will take you directly to their website where you will find a wealth 
of further information about the site including the facilities, accommodations and 
some of the activities. Our Year 4 team will host a Parent Information Evening to give 
you more details of the trip on Thursday 11th September at 5pm. 

PGL Liddington 

Total cost of the trip per pupil including the coach is £235, which can be paid in 
instalments via ParentPay.  

Payment 
Schedule: 

Amount To be paid by:  

£60.00 DEPOSIT (non-refundable) 19 September 2025 

£35.00 19 October 2025 

£35.00 19 November 2025 

£35.00 19 January 2026 

 £35.00 19 February 2026 

 £35.00 19 March 2026 

 

If you would like your child to go on the trip, please make a deposit payment, via 
ParentPay, of £60.00 (non-refundable) by 19th September and make sure you tick the 
consent box. 

Should you have any queries, please contact the school office. 

Kind regards 

The Year 4 Team 

https://schoolsandgroups.pgl.co.uk/centres/liddington/?utm_source=gmb&utm_medium=organic&utm_content=gmbliddington
https://www.parentpay.com/

